
 

 

 

Testimonial  for Seth Kobo Thu, Dec 9, 5:28 AM  

Dear Steve, 

I am the Southern African Regional Representative, of Faith Christian Fellowship 

International who are based in Tulsa USA. We are a fellowship of ministers represented 

in 40+ countries. 

Seth Kobo is and ordained minister in our Fellowship and has founded his own 

successful evangelical and humanitarian ministry, working in the informal settlements in 

Gauteng though evangelizing much further afield and even into Lesotho. 

I have known Seth and his family for over 25 years and have seen him progress in the 

calling the Lord has placed on him. He is an exceptionally responsible and loyal man, 

honest and wise in all his dealings with us over the years. He has a passion for the 

upliftment of the poor, especially for children suffering under the burden of poverty. He 

works diligently to bring them at least some relief in finding food and even upgrading 

creches for them. 

He is a man of great honor and we have never found a blemish in his character or 

ethics. Should you wish for further information, please feel free to call me on the number 

below or contact me on this email address. 

Bless You 

Mike Young 

082 602 4734 

mikeyoung@iafrica.com 


